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Modica, 4th August , 2023
Prot.n.48/23

To the Presidents of the European Fencing Federations 

Cc: Ms. Ana Valero-Collantes
      avalero-collantes@fencing-efc.eu

Dear friends,

after the successful organization of the Europe Cup for Clubs held in Cagliari in 2022, the 
Confederation's Comex resolved to entrust the Athos Arms Academy with the organization of
the Europe Cup for Clubs in Cagliari on 6/7/8 October 2023, reserved for the first and second 
classified of the National Championship for Clubs of each Federation. If these cannot 
participate, two Clubs representing their National Federations will be admitted to the 
competition. 
In the 2023 edition the COL will organize 6 matches as follows:

6th October, Women team épée and Men team sabre 
7th October, Women team sabre and Men team épée
8th October, Women team foil and Men team foil 

As can be noticed, the competition will involve the six specialties, giving the event the image 
that deserves. The organizing committee is already at work to give the participants the best 
service in terms of reception, transfers and organization of the competition. 
Thanks to the support of the Sardinian government, the organizing committee will take care of
the board and lodging of the participating teams as better specified in the attached letter, 
which contains all the informations necessary for any communication and requests for 
clarification. 
Considering that this is an initiative that tends to give our system an image in line with 
expectations and in order to allow Clubs to organize the away match, please spread this letter
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(that will also be published on the Confederation's website) as much as possible. 
I want to underline the importance of the event as it will be an opportunity for the various 
Clubs to highlight their technical value as well as their internal organization. 
Thank you for the attention dedicated to this letter. 

Best Regards

               Giorgio Scarso
        President 
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